
 
 
Hello and welcome to your 2013 season at East Ayrshire Car Club. 
I hope you find the new monthly mailshot useful and informative.  
Any comments or suggestions will be gratefully received: 
http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk/contacts 
 
LAST MONTH’S EVENTS 
 
AGM 
The annual AGM took place on 31st 
January at Muirkirk Caravan Park, 
where the new committee for 2013 
were voted in.   
Details of the new committee at: 
http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk/contacts 
 
WINTER CHALLENGE: AUTOTEST 
Autotests held at Kames on 20th 
January and 10th February proved 
popular with 24 entries at the last 
event despite the freezing 
temperatures and snow.  
 
Well done to the prize winners who 
were: 
Class 2 1st Grainger Robertson

Class 2 2nd David Alexander

Class 4 1st Andy Nisbet

Class 4 2nd Ricky Wheeler

Class 5 1st Craig Corson

Class 5 2nd Ross Auld

Class 6 1st Archie Simmonds

Class 6 2nd Gordon Glendinning

Class 7 1st Andy Struthers

Class 7 2nd Dylan O'Donnell

FTD Willie Keaning  
 
Full results are available at: 
http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk/results 
 
 
 
 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
 
TEST DAYS 
These will be running at Kames 
Motorsport Complex on 24th February 
and 31st March. 
 
ABR JUNIORS TEST DAY 
17th March at Kames Motorsport 
Complex. 
 
PRE SEASON SPRINT TEST DAY 
23rd and 24th at Kames Motorsport 
Complex, an excellent opportunity to 
prepare for the forthcoming sprints on 
March 13th and 14th April. 
 
HILLCLIMB AND SPRINT SCHOOL 
 
2013 is the first full year of the 
Hillclimb and Sprint School at the 
Kames Motorsport Complex.  March 
16th will be the first school day of the 
year and a special introductory deal of 
just £99 per pupil is now available. 
 The tuition has been designed to be 
of benefit to drivers in all forms of 4 
wheeled motorsport, as well as being 
a great day out.  Pupils need to be at 
least 14 years of age. 

 
To find out more information on 
what’s required and how to book a 
lesson, visit the club website at: 
http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk/sprint_s
chool 
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EACC’s 50th BIRTHDAY DINNER AND BOOK LAUNCH 
 
Finally and in case you haven’t already 
heard!  
 
To celebrate the Club's 50th 
Anniversary, a dinner and book launch 
are being held on Saturday 2nd March 
2013, at the Dumfries Arms Hotel, 
Cumnock 
(http://www.dumfriesarms.co.uk/). 
Rooms can be booked by contacting 
the hotel directly (01290 429230)  
 
 

Please mention the Car Club when 
booking).  
 
Tickets, priced £25.00, are available 
from Robert Smith (01290 550897), 
Ian Gemmell (01292 591226) or John 
Frew (07748 295206)., but be quick as 
they’re selling fast.  
 
Full details are available at: 
http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk/news 
 
 

 
CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP/ LEAGUE TABLE 
Look out for the updated Championship Standings in next month’s mailshot. 
 
 
Happy motoring, 
 
EACC 
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